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2,4-D Amine
500

LIQUID HERBICIDE

AGRICULTURAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: 2,4-D 500 g/L
(PRESENT AS AMINE)

REGISTRATION NO. 17411
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

20 LITRES

WARNING      POISON

INTERPROVINCIAL COOPERATIVE LIMITED. P.O. BOX 1050,
SASKATOON, SASKATCHEWAN  S7K 3M9

WINNIPEG  TORONTO  MONTREAL  MONCTON

DIRECTIONS:
For ground or air application - Add water to spray tank  until
1/2 full. Add 2,4-D Amine 500, then complete filling with water
and mix thoroughly. Treat weeds when small for best results and
least cost. Use 60-240 litres of water per hectare unless
otherwise specified.

WHEAT, BARLEY, RYE:
Treat from third leaf to early shot blade stage. Do not treat
cereals underseeded to legumes.

EASY-TO-KILL WEEDS: Mustard, Lambs Quarters, Shepherd's Purse,
Stinkweed, Flixweed, Ragweed, Blue Bur, Kochia, Prostrate
Pigweed, Cockle Bur, Prickly Lettuce. Small Seedlings growing
rapidly: 700 mL/ha. Weeds in bud, dry or cool weather. Heavy
infestation: 1.1 L/ha.



HARDER-TO-KILL WEEDS: Red Root Pigweed, *Sow Thistle, *Canada
Thistle, *Leafy Spurge, *Blue Lettuce, Dog Mustard, Common
Peppergrass, Russian Thistle. (*) Top growth suppression only.
Small seedling growing rapidly: 1.25 L/ha. Weeds in bud, dry or
cool weather. Heavy infestation: 1.75 L/ha.

OATS
(Emergency use only). Treat from emergence to two leaf stage or
from the six leaf to early shot blade stage. 2,4-D reduces oat
yields. Use MCPA unless weeds resistant to MCPA are present.
2,4-D Amine is safer than 2,4-D Ester. Dosages above 1 L/ha. may
cause injury.

FLAX
Linseed (Emergency use only). Treat from three leaf stage to
before budding. MCPA is safer to use than 2,4-D, especially above
700 mL/ha. Dosages above 1 L/ha. may cause injury.

FALL WHEAT:
Treat in Spring only, from full tillering to shot blade stage. Do 
not treat wheat underseeded to legumes. Dosages above 1.1 L/ha.
may cause injury. SUSCEPTIBLE WEEDS: Small growing seedlings:
700 mL/ha. Bud stage, adverse weather: 1 L/ha. RESISTANT WEEDS:
Small growing seedlings: 1.1 L/ha. Bud stage, adverse weather,:
1.1 L/ha.

GRASS PASTURES: (ESTABLISHED)
Treat in Spring or Fall for best results. Use 50-400 litres of
water per hectare. Susceptible weeds: 2 L/ha. Intermediate
susceptibility (adverse conditions): 3.5 L/ha.

CORN:
Treat before corn is 15 cm tall. Controls Atrazine resistant
Lambs Quarters and other susceptible broadleaf weeds. Use
100-200 litres of water per hectare. Weeds, small growing
actively: 700 mL/ha. Weeds, larger adverse weather: 1 L/ha.

WOODY PLANTS:
Foliage application: 4.25-8.5 L in 1000 L of water per hectare.

TANK MIXES WITH 2,4-D AMINE 500
Use tank mixes only when they are registered or where
recommended. Read and follow directions on both products used in
a tank mix.

1. 2,4-D Amine 500 at 600-800 mL per hectare (300-400 g active
per hectare) plus Dicamba, 150 grams active per hectare on wheat
or 100 grams active per hectare on barley. Weeds controlled
include Canada and Sow Thistle, Buckwheat, Smartweed and Cow
Cockle.



2. 2,4-D Amine 500 - use up to 1.1 Litres  per hectare (550 g
active) in combination with TCA at 1.1 kilograms active per
hectare. Use only on barley. Apply at the 4 leaf stage of the
crop when weeds are in the 1-3 leaf stage. Use 100-150 litres of
water per hectare. Add and dissolve TCA before 2,4-D is added.
Weeds controlled - 2,4-D susceptible broadleaf weeds plus Green
Foxtail.

PRECAUTIONS:
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Avoid contact with skin, eyes or
clothing. Remove and wash contaminated clothing and shoes before
re-use. Do not contaminate streams, lakes, ponds, irrigation
ditches or waters used for livestock or domestic purposes. Keep
in original container during storage. Do not store near seeds,
fertilizers, insecticides or fungicides. Do not store at
temperatures below freezing. Do not spray on windy days or allow
spray, mist or vapours to contact plants other than those being
treated. Do not use sprayers which have contained 2,4-D to apply
other pesticides to crops.

FIRST AID:
On skin, wash immediately with soap and water. In eyes, flush
with water for 15 minutes, then seek medical attention.

DISPOSAL PROCEDURES
Destroy empty container. Dispose of wastes by burying in a
non-crop area away from all water supplies. Follow local
regulations if they have been established.

NOTICE TO USER:
This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NON-WARRANTY
Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not



liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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